
• During parking bans in Winter 2024, overnight parking permit     

holders in Ward 8 can park next to Bucklin Park and Conlan          

Memorial Park. 

• Permit holders may park on: 

• Bucklin Street between Whitmarsh and Daboll Street. 

• Dexter Street between Waverly Street and Daboll Street. 

• Messer Street between the eastern edge of the fire dept. driveway 

to Kenwood Street. 

• Kenwood Street between Messer Street and Waverly Street. 

• Waverly Street between Kenwood Street and Sorrento Street. 

• Sorrento Street between Waverly Street and Union Avenue. 

• Permit holders must park on the park side of Dexter, Bucklin,       

Messer, Kenwood, Waverly, and Sorrento Streets. 

• When the parking ban is lifted, permit holders must move their cars 

within 8 hours or be subject to towing so the city can complete    

plowing. 

• Parking next to fire hydrants or in front of fire stations is  STILL      

forbidden during a snowstorm. 

Si tiene alguna pregunta, diríjase por correo electrónico a Melanie Jewett,  

Administradora de Aceras @ mjewett@providenceri.gov   
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